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Pre and Post-COVID-19 Percentages from July–October 

Totals for All 3 Hubs: 

July 2020 had a total of 181,498 incoming items.  
July 2019 had a total of 331,251 incoming items. 
The total of all incoming items for July 2020 was 55% of that of July 2019 for all hubs combined. 

August 2020 had a total of 210,153 incoming items.  
August 2019 had a total of 337,251 incoming items. 
The total of all incoming items for August 2020 was 62% of that of August 2019 for all hubs combined. 

September 2020 had a total of 246,182 incoming items.  
September 2019 had a total of 342,491 incoming items. 
The total of all incoming items for September 2020 was 72% of that of September 2019 for all hubs 
combined. 

October 2020 had a total of 252,487 incoming items.  
October 2019 had a total of 374,454 incoming items. 
The total of all incoming items for October 2020 was 67% of that of October 2019 for all hubs 
combined. 

July through October 2020 had a total of 890,320 incoming items.  
July through October 2019 had a total of 1,385,447 incoming items.  
The total of all incoming items for July through October 2020 was 64% of that of July through October 
2019 for all hubs combined. 
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